
Nikki R. Haley 
Governor
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1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

June 16, 2015

Mr. Erik Peterson
Post Office Box 55819
Boston, Massachusetts 02205

Dear Mr. Peterson,

Enclosed you will find a copy of our office’s response to your Freedom of Information Act 
request as sent to you electronically on May 1, 2015.

Sincerely,

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel

Enclosures



Schimsa, Rebecca

From: Schimsa, Rebecca
Sent: Friday, May 01, 2015 4:32 PM
To: ‘epetel@stanford.edu'
Subject: FOIA Response from Gov. Haley's Office (SC)
Attachments: Response to Peterson 5.1.2015.PDF

Mr. Peterson,

Please see attached in response to your Freedom of Information Act request to the South Carolina Governor's Office.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Schimsa

Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803 734 6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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Nikki R. Haley 
Governor

1205 Pendleton Street 
Columbia 29201

May 1,2015

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY
Mr. Erik Peterson
Department of Political Science
Stanford University
Epete I @stanford.edu

Dear Mr. Peterson,

Our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for the following:

A log of public records requests submitted to the Governor’s office that lists the date of 
request, the requester’s name, the requester’s organizational affiliation, a description of 
the request and the date the request was filled...from 2004 to the present.

Our office will provide any and all records in our possession that arc responsive to your request, subject 
to any exemptions or redactions as allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-40(a) of the South Carolina Code of 
Laws or as is otherwise exempt from disclosure by statute or regulation or prohibited from disclosure by 
court order.

With regard to records from January 2011 to the present, our office has identified records responsive to 
your request and have determined that those arc records are exempt from disclosure pursuant to Section 
3O-4-4O(a)(7) (correspondence or work products of legal counsel for a public body and any other material 
that would violate attorney-client relationships may be exempt from disclosure).

With regard to records prior to January 2011, responsive records may be available from previous 
gubernatorial administrations, which may be in the possession of the South Carolina Department of 
Archives and can be contacted at the following address:

South Carolina Department of Archives & History
8301 Park lane Road
Columbia, South Carolina 29223

If you have any questions, please let us know

Sincerely.

Rebecca S. Schimsa 
Deputy 1 egal Counsel

stanford.edu

